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Dear Members

No doubt, like myself, you are still amazed at the response we had from the IWD breakfast. We booked for 120, sold 150 tickets and had to refuse a dozen more. I’ve had good feedback and especially from some of the recipients of the Zonta roses. Lindy and Rachel had a great time too and perhaps that may sway them with their decision on whether to reprint or not. All of the profits go to the RFDS and who was not moved by Rachel’s tale of their personal experience with the RFDS. Hope you saw the full page coverage in The Country Life too.

Our March meeting will be an opportunity for many of you to meet our Area Director, Ans Van Erp, for the first time. You will find her a very interesting and approachable lady so don’t be shy, please talk to her. However don’t mention the words “skinny dipping”.

We have several guests coming to the meeting and Ans will have the pleasure of inducting 4 new members, Janice, Stelarose, Kell and Barbara. We look forward to welcoming them to our club, hearing their stories and working with them on various committees. Remember to include them in any coffee get-togethers - it’s so easy to just meet with the same old crowd.

This is the time of the time year when we renew our commitment to Zonta by way of our subs. I know a couple of our members, Kim and Gail, who have been unable to take part in much in the past year have decided not to renew at this time. We thank you both for the contribution you have made in the past and hope when circumstances change you will look us up again.

Our love and “get well” greetings go to our dear friend Judy Bryant who is home after her op and stay in hospital. She is feeling quite cheerful and thanks you all for the good wishes she has received.

Denise
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Finance and Fundraising held our meeting at Bogarts on Wednesday 14th March.  We discussed the organisation of a raffle for Easter in the Country however decided not to pursue this because our club already has a float to organise and we are again providing assistance to Rotary at the Rodeo.

We will be circulating a roster at the next Dinner meeting for those members who are able to provide assistance to Rotary at the Easter Rodeo.

We have received advice from the Cinema that they expect the movie “The Queen” to be available for a premier night on Thursday 12th April.  Final confirmation cannot be given until closer to the date, however our committee will pursue the organisation of the tickets and posters so we are ready to roll when confirmation is received. 

We will also be seeking a donation for the raffle at the movie night if anyone has ideas or wishes to contribute.  

Also if you see a good movie please let someone on the Finance and Fundraising Committee know, as the goal is to run three movie nights this year.

Our committee is starting now on preparation for our Art Union raffle.  We will be contacting Council to look at  ticket selling locations and dates, and also contacting the Office of Fair Trading to ensure we run the raffle within the required parameters.The committee is also discussing the possibility of more prizes and longer selling time. 

Apparently the winner of our last Art Union run in 2005 (which was a number of nights accommodation at Seaview) has not yet been claimed the prize.  Jill Baker has made contact with the winner at the request of Seaview, and a deadline has been set by which a decision on taking the prize has to be made.  We are waiting to hear from Jill on how this matter progresses.

Sorry about the length of this report but we had a busy meeting and covered a lot of ground.

Ann Leahy


 On Saturday 10th March, we held a Zonta information lunch chez Pam and Brian Fisher.  I have to rely heavily on "town' members for the loan of their homes for occasions such as this, and I am always most appreciative of members' generosity, and on this occasion, Pam and "Honzon Fish" - thankyou both most sincerely.
We welcomed four ladies to the lunch, with genuine apologies from a further four ladies who asked to be contacted next time an information session is held.  The four attendees are hoping to come to our dinner meeting on 27th March.
We anticipate installing four new members on the 27th and with several more in the pipeline, we are indeed lucky.
Sadly, we have received two resignations.  One member of 7 years standing and a past president of the Club, Kim Askew, and the other of 2 years standing, Gail Henricks. Both have said that, when their family and work committments change, they will definitely consider coming back on board.  We look forward to that time.
Please make a big effort to attend next week's dinner meeting.  Ans Van Erp, our Area 24 Director will be in attendance.  Contact with a Zontian from any of the 1200 plus clubs world-wide, is "stepping outside" our little "square" of Roma and is so valuable for your growth as a Zontian - highly recommended.
Looking forward to seeing you next week.
Jill Baker
	duty
	zontian
	date

	Blessing
	Ann Leahy
	27th Mar

	Objects
	Judy Harland
	27th Mar

	Raffle
	L. Sabine & A. Leahy
	27th Mar

	MOW
	Jill Baker
	28th Mar


MARCH  ROSTER
Reminder – If you are unable to do your rostered task, please arrange a swap.

· 27th March - Dinner Meeting- Maranoa Club - Area Director, Ans Van Erp is Guest Speaker. 6.00pm (fellowship) for 6.30pm dinner and meeting  - Guests Welcome.

· 29th March - James & Johnno - Arts Council production - Cultural Centre 7.30 pm


· 7th April - Easter Parade - Float decoration at a time to be advised.


· 17th - Board Meeting


· 21st April - Baby Shower - 19 McEwan St - 3:00pm


· 24th April - AGM

· 19th May – Changeover 


· 7th - 9th September - District Conference at Twin Towns


· June 2008 - who’s coming to Rotterdam with me?


baby shower


Our Birthday Girls for April are:

Frankie Kimlin on the 13th and 

Jo Dalgleish on the 22nd .

Congratulations and Best Wishes to you both. Congrats too to Jo for winning a substantial Scholarship to assist with her Uni course.
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Zonta International


 is a worldwide service organization of executives in business and the professions working together to advance the status of women.





� EMBED Word.Picture.8  ���





Zonta Dates to Remember





District Governor: Patricia Lawson			Area Director: Ans Van Erp





Membership & Fellowship








Finance & Fundraising








Your subs are due on Tuesday night.
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President’s Report


Denise Martin





Please let Heather Mawn know if you will not be attending the meeting on Tuesday. 4622 2207





Mark this date in your diary..


Sat. 21st April at 3:00 pm


We’re having an April shower party for Leslee.
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